Good morning Donna,

Could you please forward the name Jason Lambert of 2 Oakwood Road in Paxton to the Select Board for
approval as a new member of the Conservation Commission.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.
Thank you,

Lenny Anderson
Chair of the Paxton Conservation Commission



